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A Special Thank You

...for participating in the American Housing Survey (AHS) for the past ten years!

The U.S Department of Housing and Urban Development and the U.S. Census Bureau
appreciates your continued response to this important survey. We have returned to your address
every two years and you have completed the interview each time. The data obtained about your
residence and household have helped to provide valuable information about the past, current, and
future housing needs of the American people.

Since there will be a completely new sample of addresses selected for the 2015 AHS, we will not
return to your address in the future. We are pleased you have trusted us to keep your information
confidential and we will continue to do so.

Please accept our gratitude for being a dependable and reliable source of information through the
years.

Sincerely,

Thomas L. Mesenbourg Jr.
Acting Director


